
I would like to oppose the development that you are currently proposing to build,  the
development affects our green belt land and does not fit in with the current setting,  you have
already destroyed sections of Trent park for monetary gain and it is disgraceful that you are now
attempting to further ruin the area.

I like to go for walks in this area and grew up in Enfield, I always see wildlife roaming free, by
building this development you will be increasing the pollution, removing our wildlife and putting
a strain on the current infrastructure which cannot cope with all of these new housing
developments.
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